








EPA-190-S-12-002



UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WAS HINGTON, D.C. 20460 

MAR 262012 
OFFIC E OF 

AIR AND RADIATION 

MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT: 	 Environmental Financial Advisory Board (EF AB) Letter on Financing Clean Air 
Technology 

FROM: 

TO: 	 Barbara 1. Bennett 
Chief Financial Officer 

Thank you for your memorandum of January 11,2012 forwarding the Environmental Financial 
Advisory Board's preliminary report on its examination of financing incentives for industrial and 
institutional boiler owners for the installation of new cleaner technologies. We are especially 
interested in encouraging the use of combined heat and power as an alternative to retrofitting 
older boilers with pollution controls. I appreciate that there is no easy or obvious solution to 
financing that kind of investment. At the same time , improvements would be more energy 
efficient and could have a financial payback. We will continue to explore this area and I am 
grateful that the Board will as well. 

Again, thank you for the opportunity to comment on the preliminary report and I look forward to 
their findings as we move to finalize the regulation and provide assistance to companies working 
together wi th the Department of Energy. If you have any questions or comments, please contact 
me or have a member of your staff contact Ellen Kurlansky in the Office of Policy Analysis and 
Review at (202) 564-1669. 
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